
Bitty Cheerleading

Bitty Cheerleading is for students in Grades 1st-3rd grade. They will meet once a week 
for practice. The bitty cheerleaders will learn cheers that will be performed at SPC 
basketball games. We have a limited number of girls that can join, so please register 

early.

The season will run from: Oct. 7th-Dec 21st
Practice will be Monday’s from 3:00-4:00.

First practice will be Tuesday Oct 7th.

There will only be 10-15 girls that will cheer per-game. The squad will be 30 girls total.
Everyone will have the opportunity to sign up to cheer for the games that fit into their 

schedule.
The fee will be $60

This link will go live Monday, September 30th at 8am

Bitty Cheerleading Registration Link

https://payit.nelnet.net/form/D3e4HaPf

